
  ​Board Brief – December 2019 

Communications & Community Relations Department 
 

Posting of the ​Colors  
The Webelos Cub Scout pack were our special guests. They posted the colors and led the 
Board and the audience in the Pledge of Allegiance to the American and Texas flags. 
  
Character​ Education 

Perseverance was our character trait of the 
month. Red Rock Elementary fourth grader 
Ariana Faz shared with the Board that “It’s 
okay to feel shy or scared. You just have to 
keep going.” She thanked her family, her 
teachers and most especially her school, 
which she doesn’t want to leave because 
she said it has “taught her so well.” It was 
inspiring to hear Ariana’s words of 
appreciation for the people in her life 
who’ve helped her to persevere! 
 

 
 

Enrollment​ ​Update (Total 11,473 as of December 6, 2019) 

BE   - 809 LPE - 706 BIS   - 847 BMS   - 856 BHS   - 1446 CRCA - 216 
CCE - 822 ME - 632 CCIS - 930 CCMS - 999 CCHS - 1670 GHS   - 102 
EE - 769 RRE - 669 

 

Recognition ​of Students/Staff 
Bastrop High School Band Director Kenneth Gilbreath highlighted students who made the All-Region Jazz Band (below left). Cedar 
Creek High School Choir Director Kate McGrew highlighted several of her students who made the All-Region Choir (below right). 
Congratulations to these talented artists who represent their schools and Bastrop ISD with such flair! 
 
 

 

 



Special ​Presentation 
The Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council made a surprise special presentation to Mr. Edwards and Mrs. Barrientos of gift 
baskets filled with goodies. The students shared a video of students from the CCHS and BHS/CRCA Student Advisory Councils 
expressing their appreciation, thanks and love for all their support and their work with the council. Pictured below is CCHS student 
Jazmin Martinez, who brainstormed the surprise with her fellow classmates. You can ​watch the video here​. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday ​Open ​House 
 

Enjoy these pictures of our Holiday Open House!  
Special thanks to Melissa Weidemann and her choir students from Mina Elementary who provided our entertainment! 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/14KgoixdEfLb32iidotyOFf6M00C1nSIq/view?usp=sharing


 
 

 

 


